
Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 7:45 AM

To: 'Bob Clark-Riddell'

Subject: RE: 3820 San Leandro St., Oakland (Case # RO0000089) - Project Update and extension request
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Hello Bob, 
  
Your request for a 60-day extension to submit the work plan is acceptable.  As for the well survey request, I did 
receive an email from Morgan, however, there was no attachment.  Once I receive the request, I will sign and 

return as soon as possible. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

  
  
 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2008 1:41 PM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: 3820 San Leandro St., Oakland (Case # RO0000089) - Project Update and extension request 

 
Paresh, 
  
Pangea is writing to formally notify you that Mr. Kelly Engineer has retained Pangea Environmental Services to 
assist him with corrective action at the subject site.  We are also updating you on the status of work at the 
referenced site and to request a 60-day extension to July 11, 2008 for submission of the Site Conceptual Model 
with Preferential Pathway Evaluation & Soil and Water Investigation Work Plan.  Quarterly monitoring field work 
(including backfill well sampling) and preferential pathway study site reconnaissance were conducted at the site 
on May 7, 2008. 
  
On May 2, Pangea manager Morgan Gillies contacted you about signing and forwarding a well completion release 
form to ACPWA so we can conduct the required well survey.  Did you forward the form to the ACPWA?  We have 
not received the well completion information, and will need it to complete the required well survey.  Let us know if 
you need further assistance with that matter.  Thank you. 
  
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. 



(510) 435.8664 Phone 
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